March 12, 2019

Dear Colleagues:

In response to great interest on the part of health professional schools and the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, The George Washington University Health Workforce Institute (GWHWI) has recently launched the Social Mission Metrics Initiative (SMMI). This project aims to provide nursing, medical, and dental school leaders across the country insights into the social mission of their own school through the process of self-assessment.

You should have received an invitation to participate in this confidential self-assessment within the past few weeks. For those who have already started or completed the survey, I applaud your commitment to this important work. For those who have not et started or have not considered participating, I encourage you to do so. As you know, nursing education has always been at the forefront of teaching students to provide quality care in areas of need. One of our distinguishing features is our presence in local communities. The Initiative examines existing school capacity for advancing health equity and addressing health disparities for the communities they serve. 

Additional information can be found on the SMMI website and by reaching out to the project team through Julie Orban (JulieLa@gwu.edu).

Regards,
Beverly Malone, PhD, RN, FAAN
Chief Executive Officer
National League for Nursing
